October 18th, 2022

Lisa Harris 6019 Estate Humbug Christiansted, VI 00820

Governor Albert Bryan Jr. 21-22 Kongens Gade Charlotte Amalie, VI 00804

Re: Letter of recommendation for Luther Rene for the Virgin Islands Casino Control Board.

Dear Governor Albert Bryan Jr:

I am writing to favorably recommend Mr. Luther Renee for the Virgin Islands Casino Control Board.

I have had the distinct pleasure of working with Mr. Renee in the Virgin Islands Legislature for 2 years. During my time working for Mr. Renee, I've observed a man of high integrity. His preparation and commitment to serving the people of the Virgin Islands were beyond reproach.

During the years following my tenure working at the Legislature, I've remained a close friend of Mr. Renee. I witnessed Mr. Renee take on the Department of Agriculture as its assistant commissioner and brought organization and direction to that agency. Mr. Renee made a huge impact on education and was always at the forefront of the economic development of St. Croix. I submit to you that Luther Renee would make an excellent addition to the Virgin Islands Casino Control Board.

I thank you for your consideration of Luther Renee to serve the people of the Virgin Islands once more.

Sincerely.

Lisa Harris